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SAT Study Guide: Your Ultimate
Resource For The Redesigned SAT
Direct From The Test Experts!

Proudly ranked in the Top 10 SAT Study Guides for 2016-2017 by www.test-study-guides.com The
SAT Study Guide will do exactly what it says: guide you through the ins and outs of the redesigned
SAT test and provide you ample opportunities to study and prepare for that morning when you will
gather up your calculator and number 2 pencils and head confidently to an SAT testing center.
With the recent changes to the SAT, this book is more important than ever. The College Board has
made sweeping changes to the test, altering the format, developing new types of questions, and
even shifting the entire philosophy behind the test. Through researching the College Boardâ€™s
new philosophy and updated standards for the SAT, our test researchers have identified a myriad of
possible question types that students may encounter on the redesigned test. These question types
have been categorized into easy-to-understand topics and individual strategy lessons to provide
students with an effective approach for every possible situation. 6 complete SAT tests (all four
sections plus the Optional Essay prompt) with answer keys and scoring conversion tables â€¢14
reading strategy lessons exploring all possible problem types from Main Point and Inference to the
new Evidence, Rhetoric, and Synthesis questions â€¢13 language strategy lessons explaining all
the Standard Conventions of English grammar as well as the nuances of Rhetorical Expression â€¢
Detailed math lessons reviewing the new "Heart of Algebra," Data Analysis, and Advanced Math, as
well as geometry, trigonometry, and other relevant topics â€¢ Hundreds of example problems, drills,
and comprehensive exercises accompanying every lesson â€¢ Introduction to the Redesigned SAT
Essay, with overview, example prompt, and sample student responses This book is an updated
version. For updates and corrections, please visit: http://www.keystonebooks.org/#!updates/tjn33
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This study prep book is by far the gold standard compared to other companies such as Kaplan,
Barronâ€™s, and The Princeton Review for the New SAT. The lessons are super straightforward
and easy to follow. Love the tips and tricks they have! Also, I really appreciate the awesome paper
quality. I can actually see the text, what Iâ€™m underlining, and my paper doesnâ€™t rip when
Iâ€™m erasing.The problem sets for the math section are great practice and they give great
explanations on how to solve the problems. The massive amounts of practice problems are a plus.
The book provides a bunch of strategies on how to solve the problems quickly and easily using as
little math as possible.The reading strategies helped me get through the readings faster leaving me
more time to review my answers. The grammar strategies really helped clarify some of the more
difficult topics that I had trouble with.Taking all their practice tests definitely improved my
confidence. Honestly, I would recommend this book to anybody. Buy this book you wonâ€™t regret
it!

This SAT Study Guide is awesome!! I bought this guide for my nephew who is entering into his
senior year and the progress is amazing! Another reason I recommend this guide is because it is
very up-to-date! It goes over all new standards and covers all major test topics!

As a tutor, I have found this book to be the best I've used for the New SAT prep. The lessons are
comprehensive and easy to understand and the 6 tests are well-written. Great practice for the new
test. I appreciate this quality of writing; it's a big help for my students.

I took the old SAT and was really unhappy with my score, so I had no choice but to take the new
SAT which meant having to study all over again. After reading questionable reviews on the College
Board's study guide, I decided to look elsewhere. I bought this book at a local test prep center. I
couldn't afford classes, so I hoped this book would suffice. I'm really bad at math, so I needed a lot
of practice. This book has 6 tests which is awesome because I need all the help I can get. I feel like
I'm understanding the concepts of the SAT a lot better as I study. My score steadily improves with
each practice test (there's a score calculation chart on page 319 to give you an idea of what actual
score might be). I feel a lot more confident about having to take the SAT again because this book

helped me understand the concepts really well.

I originally bought the College Board book, but I was disappointed to find that all of the tests can be
found for free online. This book caught my eye because I saw it had 6 tests; that's two more than
the College Board book. When I sat down and did the tests, I found that the English sections were
pretty straightforward, and the Math had some pretty tough questions; I might need a tutor!I also
liked that this book had its own scoring chart, so I can see how much I'm improving as I go through
the tests. The lessons are also filled with plenty of material, even better than Princeton Review's.
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